PLEASE TRY TO ATTEND OUR NARFE CHAPTER 80 MEETINGS THIS SPRING/SUMMER:

Apr 2—Maria Elena Atencio, RN, Hands Only CPR presentation
May 7—Gail Rubin-Humorous & serious discussion of final expenses, “A Good Goodbye”
Jun 4—Sharanne Press, Albuquerque Police Department, Personal Safety Department
Jul 2—NO MEETING, because of Fourth of July weekend

Each meeting begins at Palo Duro Senior Center, 5221 Palo Duro Ave. NE, Albuquerque, NM 87110-1201, with a potluckat 11 am
followed by a short business meeting and program. See you there.

Help Wanted!—VP-Membership, VP-Legislation and Newsletter Editor. Volunteering to serve in one of these positions is most
rewarding and will be greatly appreciated by all members.

Do we have your e-mail address? If not please consider giving it to us. This will save Chapter 80 printing and mailing costs. You
will also receive NARFE Action Alerts on legislation threatening your benefits.

State Convention will be April 21 to 23, 2016, in Albuquerque. Chapters 80, 1381 & 1411 are hosting. Volunteers will be needed
for the event committees. Come and learn a new approach to Political Advocacy which will reshape the future of NARFE. This
information and more to come is at the NM Federation website: www.narfe-nm.net.

CONGRATULATIONS to Dolores Vigil winner of our $50.00 gift card at the Health Fairs. She picked a Target gift card.

CHAPTER OFFICERS: President: Billie Jean Zinter 505-554-4345; Secretary: David Tapia 505-797-8064; Treasurer: Sally Spier 505-881-
1698
SERVICE OFFICERS: lllene Harrison 505-291-3305; Janet Feyen 505-771-1049

LEGISLATIVE CONTACTS: (Toll-free—NARFE dues pay cost): NARFE Legislative Hotline: (24/7) 877-217-8234; U.S. Capitall
Switchboard: 866-220-0044; White House Comment Line: 888-225-8418

WEBSITES: NARFE Headquarters: www.narfe.org; NM State Federation: www.narfe-nm.net; NARFE Legislative Action Center:
www.capwiz.com/narfe; U.S. House of Representatives: www.house.gov; U.S. Senate: www.senate.gov; White House:

www whitehouse.gov
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MOVING?

Be sure to let Sally Spier,
at 505/881-1698 or
NARFE80@yahoo.com

know your new address for
Chapter records. Remember,
your “Chapter 80 Postcard”
will not be forwarded.
We'll also notify the
“NARFE” magazine for you.

THANK YOU!




